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November 13th, 2019 

 
 
To: All Beghelli Partners 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of the BBY and BBY-C 
 
 
Please be advised that effective immediately we will be discontinuing the BBY and BBY-C from our Indoor Architectural 
Emergency product portfolio.   
 
Recommended substitutes for the BBY series: 
 

• DECO LED, please click here. 

• PACO PEH-1, please click here. 

• XLP-LED, please click here. 
 
 
Beghelli appreciates and values our partnership. We apologize any inconvenience this announcement may cause, and 
we are eager to provide you with new, enhanced products. 
 
 
For information on any of our products offering, pricing and availability please contact your Customer Service Specialist 
at 800-726-4316. 
 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Beghelli USA 
 
 

For information on all Beghelli USA's product offering please visit 
www.beghelliusa.com 

 
 

https://beghelliusa.com/c/products/emergency/deco_led.php
https://beghelliusa.com/c/products/emergency/paco_peh-1.php
https://beghelliusa.com/c/products/emergency/xlp-led.php
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